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Sen Chuck Hufstetler: “[SB 34] would remove the costs of
construction, distribution, and transmission costs from our

consumer bills ... and place the costs where it should be. Those that
are responsible for these costs should be paying it.

Our data centers can be good for the state but many of them I talk
to agree they should be paying these costs.”

Former PSC member, Bobby Baker, said the new rules the PSC approved
are full of loopholes that give Georgia Power so much flexibility over
compliance that they offer no guaranteed protections for residential
ratepayers. “[PSC] rules changes are essentially worthless… The cost

causers need to pay for the costs they cause.”

In use and planned data centers
would utilize DOUBLE of Plant
Vogtle’s Output. 

Average Monthly Bill
Increase $43

for Georgia Power customers. Does not
include BILLIONS in requested upgrades

MORE INFORMATION:

VOTE YES ON SB 34
Ensure data centers, and only data centers, 

pay the billions of dollars of costs they cause. 

Return on every $1
in tax credits$0.24

2022 state audit showed a negative
return on tax breaks


